Lenzi, Chelsea

From: Tamara Donohoe <tamara@intertexcompanies.com>
Sent: Monday, August 27, 2018 9:07 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Feldman Proposed Residence

Dear Clerk of the Board,

We, Dale and Tamara Donohoe, own a home on Sand Point Road in Carpinteria
and love everything about it! We are neighbors of Janice Feldman who is proposing
to build a home at 755 Sand Point Road. We understand her project will be
reviewed at the Board of Supervisors meeting on August 23, 2018. We have
reviewed the project and plans and feel it would be a nice compliment to the already
ecletic blend of homes that front the coastline in Sandyland. We know Janice
Feldman and feel she has gone above and beyond to take into consideration each
and every component that goes along with building in such a sensitive yet beautiful
area. The delays in building her dream home seem unreasonable given the amount
of research, time, effort and consideration she has put into each and every detail
attempting to comply. We would encourage the Board of Supervisors to approve
this project without any further delays.

Thank You,

Dale and Tamara Donohoe



